
 
OCCUPATIONAL LICENSE RENEWALS NOW 
AVAILABLE ONLINE 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MAY 3, 2012 
 
The Department of Inspections and Code Enforcement, in collaboration with the Department of 
Information Technology and Telecommunications is proud to announce the availability of online 
occupational license renewals via the City of Kenner’s website as of today. 
 
This service allows Kenner business owners to renew their occupational licenses conveniently from their 
computers at home or at their businesses. This feature precedes a launch of a brand new business 
licensing page complete with all of the information a business owner will need to operate within the city.  
This new site, complete with new business forms and online information will be available in the 
upcoming weeks. 
 
To renew your occupational license, please visit the City of Kenner’s website at www.kenner.la.us. You 
can click the fast access button located on the home page or click Government---Inspections and Code 
Enforcement---Occupational License Renewal. 
 

 
 

Detailed instructions regarding the process are available for review and include a list of identification 
numbers that are required. This year’s annual mail outs for license renewal will include the identification 
numbers required to utilize this service. 
 
For more information regarding this service or for instructions, please contact Valerie Waguespack, 
Director of Information Technology and Telecommunications at 504-468-6655.                 
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